
 
 
 
 
            

 
 
                  Kea, Truro, Cornwall TR3 6AY T 01872 272265 F 01872 272265 
                    E secretary@kea.cornwall.sch.uk W www.keaschool.org.uk 

25th June 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 Porthpean Residential: 2nd – 4th October 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have arranged a 3-day, 2-night residential visit for Year 5 
pupils at the Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre just outside St Austell.  The centre is an 
excellent centre for outdoor pursuits and has spectacular views over the sea and the local 
countryside.  For more information about the centre please visit their website - 
https://porthpean.com/. 
 
All the activities are organised and supervised by fully trained activity leaders and staff. The 
children will take part in a mix of water, beach and land-based activities.  The programme will be 
finalised nearer the time.   
 
The children will travel to and from the centre by coach. The children will be accommodated in 
timber camping pods with double glazing and comfy mattresses.  The site also has a centrally 
heated dining hall, toilet, shower blocks and drying room.   
 
Pupils will need a packed lunch on the Wednesday, this can be booked online with our school 
kitchen or alternatively sent from home. All other food for the rest of visit is included and will be 
provided by the centre.   
 
The cost of the residential will be £215.00 per child.  If your child is interested in attending, please 
complete the online consent form below and pay your deposit of £80.00 via Parent Pay by 
Monday 15 July.  The balance of £135.00 will need to be paid in full by Friday 6th September 
2024 and may be paid in instalments.   
 
We are hoping that every child in the class takes part in the camp. Please contact me if funding 
the visit is a problem or your child has any special requirements.  
 
Please fill in the consent form here:  https://forms.office.com/e/pzBamYSmJY and lunch form if 
you would like to order one - https://forms.office.com/e/9pDsyYQv43  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Matthew Barnard  
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